
School Access for Students and Parents 

Effective Wednesday, March 18, the Southern Regional School District schools and the 

Administrative Building will only be accessible from 10:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. Monday through 

Thursday.  The schools will not be accessible on Fridays. 

All access will be through the main entrance of the middle school, the main entrance of the 9/10 

House (adjacent to the Attendance Office and the Main Office) and the main entrance of the 

11/12 House. 

Parents will be required to have a government issued identification with a photograph and 

students will be required to have her or his school identification card. 

 


